MINNESOTA MOTORCYCLE PROFILING VICTIM STATEMENT

I have been the victim of, and or have witnessed the law enforcement practice of motorcycle profiling and discrimination in the state of Minnesota within the last five years.    (give information or statement about incident) (Example March 15 2012 I was stopped by St Paul police, officer stated he thought my licence tab was expired, but he could see after stopping me it was current. He still asked to see my driver’s licence) (Example August 23, 2013 my friends Rob & Justin were stopped for having three headlights. They were riding motorcycles with stock headlight arrangements and were not in violation of the law.)

According to Minnesota statute, the unlawful practice of profiling occurs when law enforcement targets an individual displaying characteristics of a class that,                  that officer believes more likely than others to commit a crime or be violent. 

In terms of motorcycling, motorcycle profiling occurs when law enforcement targets an individual riding a motorcycle or wearing motorcycle related paraphernalia because that officer believes that motorcyclists are more likely than others to be guilty of a crime or be violent. 

I believe that the practice of motorcycle profiling is an unlawful violation of the 1st Amendment’s guarantees of free expression and assembly, and the 14th Amendment’s equal protection guarantees. 

Important, motorcycle profiling is completely inconsistent with current Minnesota statute (give statute number 604.12 makes it have more impact) protecting equal access for motorcyclists in public establishments. Explicit equal access guarantees are statutory recognition of the Minnesota legislature's decision to combat discrimination against motorcyclists. 

Print Name: frank ernst
Sign Name: 

Date: 3/8/2014
Contact Information: 840 Cree Drive, Chanhassen, MN. 55317   frank.ernst@mchsi.com     612 801 2920 

(Include home address or address where incident took place and forward to Representative or Senator from home district. This will not be as meaningful to legislators outside of your district.)

